January 17, 2013
John M. MacKenzie, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Associates, P.A.

P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
Estates @ Glendale
Grading Plan Certification—Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp date 07-13-12 (B19/D027)

Certification date 10-09-12
Dear Mr. MacKenzie,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-11-13, the above referenced Certification is accepted for release of SIA/Financial Guarantee and Building Permit approval.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.
Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services

C:
e-mail

